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 Redwood Park Fieldtrip #2  

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We have scheduled our second trip to Redwood Park on Tuesday, March 6th. Ms. Stanger and Ms. 
Leclerc have planned activities for the afternoon and would love if parents could join our group to 
support the learning again. We continue to plan monthly visits to Redwood Park for the remainder of 
the year. Please complete the permission slip below and return to the school by Friday, March 2nd  so 
we can ensure we have enough drivers. 
  
We will be using parent drivers for this field trip.  Parent drivers are to arrive at the school for 12:35. 
We will depart the park at 2:00 and will arrive back at the school about 2:15. All parent drivers must 
have a Volunteer Driver Form on file with the school and have their Driver’s License and Insurance 
Documents verified at the office. 
 
Please send your child prepared for the weather with boots, rain pants, a jacket and warm layers.  
 

Please complete, sign & return the permission slip by Friday, March 2nd . 
 
Ms. Stanger and Ms. Leclerc 
 

Permission Form for Redwood Park, 
Tuesday, March 6, 2018 

 
I give permission for my child, ____________________________________ Div. #____ to attend the trip to 

Redwood Park on Tuesday, March 6th, 2018 at 17900 20th Ave., Surrey.  
 
____Yes    ____No - I am able to drive_______ students in my vehicle. Please note that School Board policy 
prohibits the transport of a student under the age of 13 in a seat equipped with an airbag.   Booster seats are 
required for children over 18 kg. (40 lbs.) until they are 9 years old unless they have reached the height of 145 
cm (4’9”). If your child requires a booster seat, please send it to school clearly labeled. 

 
In keeping with District Policy, I understand that school trips are “Point A to Point B”, and no side trips are 
permitted. 
 
___ Yes, I have already filled out a driver form for the 2017/2018 school year. If you haven’t already done so, 
please ensure that you present your driver’s license and vehicle registration to the office for verification prior to 
the day of the trip if possible. 
 
___________________________ ____________________________       _____________________ 
Parent Signature   Parent Name    Phone Number 
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